
  
 

 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 92.3%  Kingfishers 97.59% Jackdaws 97.3% Hummingbirds 97.5% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 96.1% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Kingfishers 

 

Parents’ Evening Bookings will open on 12th March.  This will take place in the school hall on  

26th and 27th March from 2 pm to 6 pm.  Please note that there will be no crèche available, but 

afterschool club will still be running. Pupils will not be allowed to attend the Parents Evening. 

 

Senco Appointments – You will be able to book an appointment with Mrs Bailey for the 26th or 

27th March  . Please contact the Office from 12th March to arrange this as you will be unable 

to book through ParentMail. We encourage all parents with a child on the SEND record to book 

an appointment. 

This is open to other parents who have concerns and would like further information .  This will 

take place in the school hall on   from 2 pm to 6 pm.  Please note that there will be no crèche 

available, but afterschool club will still be running. 

 

World Book Day Friday 8th March 2024 Our theme for WBD will be based on the 

book Flooded by Mariajo Ilustrajo.  This book was Winner of the Klaus Flugge Prize for 

Illustration 2023.  Flooded is the funny and beautifully illustrated tale of animals who live in a 

city that is ever so slowly flooding.  Most appropriate with all of the rain we have received 

recently! 

Children can come into school in non uniform with the theme “animal adventures” or dressed as 

their favourite animal character on Friday 8th March.  There will also be a competition which is 

to paint a rock illustrating their favourite book.  This should be made at home and brought into 

school on Friday 8th March.       

 

Easter Egg Raffle The Friends will be running the always popular Easter Egg raffle at the 

end of term. Tickets will be available to purchase on ParentMail nearer the date, but in the 

1st March 

2024 Friday Bulletin 



meantime any donations of Easter eggs for the raffle would be very much appreciated.  Please 

drop any donations off at reception. 

All children will receive an egg from the Friends so no one will be left out. 

 

News from the Kitchen This week the children tried some homemade mushroom soup 

from the kitchen.  Although it was not the most appealing looking soup, lots of the children 

were willing to try it and most were surpised when they liked it!  Well done to the children for 

having a taste and hopefully there will be more new things from the kitchen to try very soon.  

 

Diary Dates 07.03.24 Space Centre – Jackdaws and Hummingbirds  

14.03.24 – Norfolk Music Festival -  Jackdaws and Hummingbirds 

08.03.24 No choir.  Changed to 05.03.24 

 


